

Quest Academy Parental Permission Slip for
Antelope Island Field Trip

Dear Parent/Guardian

Our 2nd grade is going on a field trip to Antelope Island, Friday May 10, 2013.  We will be leaving school at 9:00, and returning at approximately 12:30pm, via the bus. We have been learning about animals and most recently, rocks. We are excited to integrate our current 2nd grade science units into this field trip by exploring the Great Salt Lake, wildlife, birds and ecology in the visitor center tour. This one-hour program offers students an environmental education program with the park naturalist, a viewing of Into a World of Wonder film and a questionnaire scavenger hunt. 

All students need to be in uniform, preferably a red or white polo. They need to bring their lunch; we will eat before we leave the island. Chaperones, no other children are allowed. An adult will supervise all students at all times during travel and at our Antelope Island tour. No donations are requested for this field trip.

PERMISSION
I give my permission to have my child, identified below, participate in this event. I understand and agree that, for security and safety purposes, Quest Academy will make its best efforts to ensure the safety and health of my child to, from, and during the field trip. I also agree to waive all claims against, and to release the school of all responsibility and liability for any and all harm or illness that may come to my child during these times. This waiver of liability also applies to the school's employees, and volunteers.

Student Name:___________________________________________________

________I would like my child to go on the Field Trip
________I would like to attend the Field Trip with my child as a chaperone of a small group.

Parent/Guardian’s Name: _______________________________Phone:____________________

Parent or Guardian's Signature 

_______________________________Date__________________
________________________________________________________________________
There will be no school lunch provided, so please be sure to send a nutritional lunch with your child in a paper or otherwise disposable bag. If you have already scheduled for your child to eat school lunch that day, please make sure you cancel the lunch before the fieldtrip. Thank you! If you have any questions, please feel free to call your student’s teacher at (801) 731-9859.
This Permission slip is DUE Friday, May 3, 2013
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